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STOP Tipline Posters
● An anonymous reporting tool, STOP

Tipline, allows students, parents, and
community members to anonymously
supply information concerning unsafe,
potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or
criminal activities, or the threat of these
activities, to appropriate public safety
agencies and school officials. Do you
have your STOP Tipline Posters? Please
email Jennifer.Taylor@ky.gov

Welcome Steve Moore 
as the new point of contact 
for OSSSM
● Steve Moore is the East Region Manager

and newly appointed Point of Contact for 
the Office of State School Security 
Marshal until a State School Security 
Marshal has been appointed. 
(606) 615-0210
Stevenk.moore@ky.gov

https://sites.
google.com/
education.k
y.gov/princi
palpartnersh
ip/resources
/principal-ca
lendar

KENTUCKY CENTER FOR SCHOOL SAFETY
Eastern Kentucky University
Stratton Building Suite 111

Richmond, KY 40475
Toll Free: (877) 805-4277

Threat Assessment Teams
● Did you remember to notify your parents

and family members about your Threat
Assessment Team? Provide them with
information on the purpose of the team
and why it is necessary for the school
team members be trained for this
important task. Contact Dan Orman for
more information at 502-424-8652
dan.orman@ksba.org

Suicide Prevention
Training Update
● Per Senate Bill 2, the training requirements 

call for all staff members (grades 4-12) to 
receive this training and students (grades 
6-12) shall receive this training before Sept. 
15 and again by Jan. 15th.

● Please make sure to document all staff 
members who received this training and 
any make-up training for those who weren’t 
available for the initial training.  Don’t forget 
any new staff members who may be hired 
at any point during the school year.

www.kycss.org

Sample Emergency Letters
● Sample letters are to be used as a guide

or example, and it is the responsibility of
the school district to adjust them to suit
their school district’s needs or situation.
KCSS is not advocating the use of these
letters as is, if necessary these templates
can be altered to fit a specific school’s
need during an emergency.




